Foko Meeting on 21/11/06

The meeting venue was Ahero Multipurpose Centre

The participants included Icraf and Kari

Icraf was represented by Luka Anjeho while Kari was represented by D. Rotich, Agnes Yobterik and Samuel Obaga.

Foko requested for the following assistance:

· Professional expertise

· Need  to draw a margin line to avoid duplication of work and effort

· Assistance in funding 

· Seed materials especially bamboo seed and indigenous tree seed

Icraf  is currently working with the local communities in the area. Rehabilitation work is going on at Kokoto pan area. There are screening tials  which have been established in the area together with individual and community tree nurseries.

Icraf will assist in technical skills in tree nursery establishment and management.

